From: Julie Chivo

To: Robin Proebsting

Subject: East Seattle School subdivision
Date: Sunday, June 23, 2019 9:21:46 PM
Dear Robin,

I would like to continue to receive updates about the plans for the Old Boys&Girls Club building on West Mercer
Way.

I live at 2824 61st Ave. SE.
I 'am in favor of building homes on the site, which is currently private property.

| was at the meeting that was held on Thursday night, until 6:45. | thought a good point was made by a resident that
said she lived on 62nd Ave. SE. she pointed out that this is a very narrow street. If 10 residences will be accessing
their homes through 62nd Ave, this street should be widened for better access. Alternatively, the plat could be
rearranged so that the access road comes off of on of the other streets. 62nd seems like a strange choice because it is
so tucked away.

I think it would be smart to put a sign up explaining that the space used to contain a school, similar to the sign at
nearby Slater Park.

Sincerely,
Julie Chivo
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